
 
 

 
 

July 02, 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Patient, 

I hope this letter finds you in good health. You are receiving this communication because our records indicate 

that you had a same-day/urgent care visit sometime in the last two years with Janet N. Jewell, MD.  

After much thought and consideration, Dr. Jewell decided to retire from her practice of family medicine and 

therefore will no longer be seeing patients at ARC. While we are sad to be losing her as a physician after 32 
years of dedicated patient care, we are happy for her as she starts this new chapter of her life.  

• Dr. Jewell’s last day as an on-call physician at ARC was Friday, June 28, 2024.  

Per Texas Medical Board rules, we are required to inform you of her departure from ARC. 

It is very important to us that you maintain continuous health care and we want to assure you that h er departure will not 
impact or change your regular doctor and care at ARC. ARC’s electronic medical record system allows your medical records 

to be accessible from any ARC location and ensures that both your doctors’ notes and all your medical records will be 
available for your continued care. 

We thank you for entrusting us with your health. 

Sincerely, 

 

Manish M. Naik, MD 
ARC Chief Medical Officer, Chief Medical Information Officer  

 


